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Name: Deanna Hawes
Address: 45140 Roseberry Road, Chilliwack

Good morning,

We are unable to attend in person for the hearing so I write to address our concerns.

We are opposed to the rezoning of this address to become a duplex for the following reasons:

- construction proximity to our residence
- increased traffic on our quiet street
- decreased availability of street parking by adding an additional family residence across the street
-a duplex doesn’t fit in with the other older houses in the neighborhood (there are no duplexes in the neighborhood)

Thank you for your time,

Deanna

Sent from my iPhone
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